
 
   

 

 
 

January 31, 2025 
 
Susan Lenczewski, Executive Director 
Legislative Commission on Pensions and Retirement 
Centennial Office Building, 1st Floor 
658 Cedar St. 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
 
 
Dear Ms. Lenczewski and Chair of the LCPR: 
 

Pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 356.636, subd 3, PERA is required to report to the Executive Director and 
Chair of the LCPR errors corrected under Minn. Stat. § 356.636. This section of statute allows for the 
Executive Director to correct an operational, demographic, or employer or employee eligibility error, 
or an error in a plan document that is not a statute if the executive director determines that 
correction is necessary or appropriate to preserve and protect the tax qualification of any pension 
or retirement plan listed in section 356.611, subdivision 6, that is part of the pension fund. 
 
While PERA corrected errors in accordance with our statutes, PERA did not use Minn. Stat. § 
356.636 to correct any errors in 2024. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Doug Anderson  
 

Doug Anderson

https://www.revisor.mn.gov/statutes/cite/356.611#stat.356.611.6

